
 

Economic Development Department 

October 7, 2015 

 

To: 

 

Thru: 

Honorable Mayor and City Council 

 

Brad Corcoran, City Manager 

 

From: Mike Dougherty, Director of Economic Development 

 

 Re:        October City Council Meeting Public Hearing Request  

 

Time is being requested for at the October 20, 2015 Eden City Council meeting for a public 

hearing on a NCDOT grant that the City of Eden is making in concert with the Aging, Disability 

and Transit Service(ADTS) of Rockingham County to enhance the mobility for seniors and 

individuals with disabilities. Meggan Odell with the ADTS will be facilitating this grant for the 

SKAT bus system. The performance period for this grant will be from July 1, 2016-June 30, 

2017. A resolution will have to be approved after the public hearing.  

 

Please let me know if you have any questions concerning this request.  

 


